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June 18, 1996

Dr. J. M. Rowe, Chief .

'

Reactor Radiation Division
.

O. S. Department of Commerce
National Institute of Standards and Technology
Gaithersburg, MD 20899

l SUBJECT:NRC INSPECTION NO. 50-184/96-01

Dear Dr. Rowe:

On May 22, 1996, the NRC completed a 3-day safety inspection at the National
'

Bureau of Standards Reactor. The enclosed report represents the results of ;

that inspection.
1

No noncompliances or significant issues were identified. No response to this1

letter is required.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

1

!

Sincerely, ,

Original Signed Dy[
. . .

I

Jo_h. n 3 White t'
-

John R. White, Chief
Radiation Safety Branch
Division of Reactor Safety |

Docket No. 50-184 ,

License No. TR-5 |

Enclosure: NRC Region I Inspection Report No. 50-184/96-01

cc w/ encl:
|

T. Raby, Chief, Reactor Operations
|

J. Torrence, Deputy Chief, Reactor Operations
Dr. W. Vernetson, TRTR
State of Maryland (2)
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Dr. J. M. Rowe 2

Distribution w/ encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
S. Weiss, NRR (0WFN 11 B20) ,

!D. Screnci, Public Affairs Officer (2) |

V. McCree, OED0 (0WFN 17 G21)
PUBLIC
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
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To receive a copy of this documerrt,indcate in the box: "C" = Copy without attachment / enclosure
"E" = Copy with attachment / enclosure "N" = No cop (f

0FFICE RI/DRS fy ,E RI/4RS f |

NAME Dragoun..-/ F WKit#'
DATE $//0 /96 A/////96
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